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Question No: 343

NBN Co Limited
Hansard Ref: Page 70, 24/03/2017

Topic: TIO – Minister’s last meeting
Senator O'Neill, Deborah asked:
Senator O'NEILL: When did you last meet with the TIO?
Senator FIFIELD: I last saw the ombudsman in an informal setting a couple of weeks ago. I 
think it was at the start of this year or the end of last year that I sat down with the ombudsman. I 
will take that on notice to let you know exactly when. My department liaise regularly with the TIO 
as well.

Answer: 
Prior to 24 March, the Minister met formally with the Telecommunications Industry Ombudsman, 
Judi Jones, on Thursday, 8 December 2016 in Sydney. 


